
 
 
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2005  
To: Mr. Len Merson 
  
Len,  
 
The following are the comments from one of our most vocal members: 
 
“I want to tell you that yesterday’s seminar was one of the best I have 
ever been to. We all came back to our offices and worked till 7:00 p.m. 
to get with the new program. I am still reorganizing it for I want to set 
an example to others of how this system really works. Your 
presentation and style were superb and the day flew by. So thank you. 
It was well worth the money we paid.”  
 
Ronald C. Penland 
President / Owner 
Executive Forums 
(909) 730-9092  
RPenland@ExecutiveForums.com  
www.ExecutiveForums.com  
  
 


